
  

 
 
 

 
 
 
CHRISTMAS CONCERTS 
A big thank you to all of the staff and pupils for the fantastic Christmas Concert performances 
this year – you have all worked so hard!!  All of the performances were superb and I’m sure 
thoroughly enjoyed by all the parents, family members and friends who came to watch – thank 
you everybody for supporting us!!  We have quite a few mega stars in the making!! 
 
 
GIVEN TO SHINE 
We would like to pass this information on to our parents – “Given to Shine! – free food on 
Christmas Eve at approximately 6 p.m. on Christmas Eve at the Tavern in Chirk (Holyhead 
Road, LL14 5ET).  As this is run by volunteers there may be a wait – mainly potatoes, seasonal 
veg and bread and possibly fruit.  Please bring our own bags as these will not be provided.  
Feel free to collect for family members / neighbours who may not be able to collect for 
themselves.  
 
 

School re-opens on Tuesday, 7th January – enjoy your Christmas Holidays!! 
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CRIW CYMRAEG WEEKLY UPDATE! 

 

Nadolig Llawen I pawb oddi wrth y Criw Cymraeg! 

Thank you for support this term! 
 


